
      GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Tuesday, February 25, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Taco 

   Crunchy Chicken Tenders 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we will head to the pool today 

until 5:30. You have only two pool practices until your intramural competition. All 

member must be in attendance. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions. 

 

2. Green Team is looking for anyone who would like to help run the Energy Carnival this 

year.  The Energy Carnival takes place during our March PBIS rotations.   Anyone who is 

interested stop by Mr. Eigel's room Thursday until 4pm. 

 

3. The Wrestling had a solid showing over the weekend at Peotone Junior High. Claudio 

Rodriguez, Kellan Knop, and Sam Castello went undefeated in their matches as they get 

ready for the regional tournament this Saturday.  Keep up the hard work and have a great 

week of practice! Go Tigers! 

 

 


